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Town News 

Mark your Calendar! 

Saturday, April 8, 2017 

Starts at 9am in the  

Gym at the former  
North Yarmouth  
Memorial School 

Nomination Papers Available  Now or the following 
Municipal Officers; 

• 2 seats for Selectmen - 3 year term each 
• 3 seats for Budget Committee - 3 year term each 
• 1 seat for MSAD#51 School BD of Directors – 3 

year term 
• 1 seat for Cemetery Commissioner - 5 year term 

Papers  must be filed with the Town Clerk by 5pm on 
April 27th  to be on the June ballot. 

 
 

 
 

Ice Cream Social 
April 7th at the Memorial School 

6:30 – 8pm 
 

Join us for a fun evening for all ages. 

Donations will benefit the Living Well in North 
Yarmouth  Fund.  Event is sponsored by the Events 
Committee, the Living Well in North Yarmouth 
Committee and Toots Ice Cream.  

FMI – contact Steven Palmer shpalmer@maine.rr.com 

 

***ALERT*** 

• Dirty Diapers  DO NOT go in your recycling. 
• Containers of Human Waste are not acceptable 

curbside collections. 

Yes, this has been an increasing  issue on our Collection 
Days.  For Information on acceptable items click here. 

 

http://www.northyarmouthevents.org/
http://www.northyarmouthevents.org/
http://www.northyarmouth.org/living-well-north-yarmouth
http://www.northyarmouth.org/living-well-north-yarmouth
http://www.tootsicecream.com/welcome.html
http://www.northyarmouth.org/trash-talk


 

 

Extended Brush Dump Hours:  7am to 3:30pm Monday thru Thursday 

 

Brush Dump is located at 40 Parsonage Road, behind the Public Works Garage. 

Questions or concerns call 829-3705 or email nypwd@northyarmouth.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Are you looking for a way to help out in your 
community?  The Town Manager is looking for 
Volunteers for the following Municipal committees… 

 Board of Assessment Review 
 Economic Development & Sustainability Comm. 
 North Yarmouth School Fund Committee 
 Parks & Recreation Committee 
 Planning Board 
 Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

 
If interested please contact the Town Manager, Rosemary Roy at 207-829-3705 or email 

manager@northyarmouth.org 
 

To assist our residents with the clean-up from this past 
winter’s storms the brush dump at the Public Works 
Facility will have extend hours prior to our Annual 
Clean-up Day in June. 

There will be Saturday hours starting in May.  Watch 
our web page for future updates. 

 

 

 

 

Curious about the rebuilding of 
Wescustogo Hall and the new 

Community Center? 

 

CLICK HERE 

 

Images provided by  

Barrett Made 

 

Municipal Offices will be Closed 

• Monday, April 17, 2017 for the Patriots’ Day Holiday 
• Monday, April 24, 2017 for Mandatory Training 

http://www.northyarmouth.org/wescustogo-building-and-design-committee


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Benefiting the Greater Portland Habitat for Humanity 

CLICK HERE FOR MOR INFORMATION 
 

 
 
 

 

Community News 

4-11-2017 Planning Board 7pm 

4-12-2017 Living Well in NY 9am 

4-13-2017 Wescustago Building & Design 7pm @ NYMS 

4-18-2017 Select Board 7pm 

4-20-2017 Economic Development & Stainability 6:30pm 

North Yarmouth Events  

We are looking for nominations for the 2017  Distinguished 
Citizen of the year. The winner will be chosen in July and 
honored at Fun Day on Saturday, September 16! 

Complete a Nomination Form now! 

FIND US  FOLLOW US

  

 

 

 

                         

https://www.crowdrise.com/2017GoodFridayWalk
http://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/agendas/planning_board_agenda_april_11_2017_.pdf
http://www.northyarmouth.org/living-well-north-yarmouth
http://www.northyarmouth.org/wescustogo-building-and-design-committee
http://www.northyarmouth.org/select-board
http://www.northyarmouth.org/economic-development-and-sustainability-committee
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd19C9IkHjnST_Icy4yYHAPa9GSRS933ehI2iO5OrNwqiDeMw/viewform?c=0&w=1


 
 
 

 

 
CSC offers a travel soccer program for students in grades 3 through 7 (incoming grades 3-7 in 
Fall 2017).  To register online, click on the link below.  For those who would like to register in 
person, CSC will hold a registration evening on Tuesday, April 11 in the GMS Lobby from 6:00-
8:00pm. 

www.cumberlandsoccoerclub.com 

Register Online Here 

FMI contact Patty Normandeau at pattynormandeau@gmail.com 

2017 CSC Soccer Training Camp will be held on 

July 31 - August 4 (Full & half day camp options) 

 

 

 
Cumberland Soccer Club Registration is Open! 

 
April 1 – 29, 2017 

 

http://www.cumberlandsoccoerclub.com/
https://www.gotsport.com/asp/application/reg/?ProgramID=58339&Type=PLAYER
mailto:pattynormandeau@gmail.com


 
 

 

  
This is a donation class being offered to seniors in our community.  Wear comfortable clothes; 
bring a Yoga mat if you have one. Mats will be provided for those who do not have one.  

Class begins with simple meditations and a breathing exercise in seated or reclining 
position.  We move into gentle warm ups with a series of stretching, range of motions, and gentle 
asanas.  The later of the class will be restorative utilizing a variety of props to support the body, 
mind, and spirit. 

FMI – Contact Joanne Sullivan at 829-6093 or sullijo@gmail.com 

 

 

Gentle Yoga  

for Seniors Classes 

 

Mondays 11am to 12:15pm 
at the former Memorial School 

(120 Memorial Highway)  
 

http://www.cnylions.org/raffle


 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Disclaimer – Requests to be included in Reminders from Town Hall are at the discretion of the Communications Sub-
committee. The posting of announcements, reports, documents and links (embedded or otherwise) included or attached 
to Reminders From Town Hall does not necessarily reflect the official opinion, policy or position of any Board, 
Committee, Commission, Department or employee of the Town of North Yarmouth, Maine.  E-mail addresses associated 
with Reminders from Town Hall are considered public information and may become public knowledge. 

MSAD#51 News 

The MSAD #51 School Board will hold a 
Budget Workshop on Monday, April 10 
from 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm at the GHS Library. 

 
 

http://myemail.constantcontact.com/Run-of-the-Royal--April-14th-Early-Registration-Deadline-for-May-13th-Canoe-Relay-Race.html?soid=1113073708638&aid=MK6TIXK3xzE
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ikMmbNfzMz_xnSgywszS6ERYSCf-HpFeh_pCYu-qwmM/edit
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